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April 19th-April 28th 

Dear Parents,  
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by so fast, and the Giraffes have changed so much. They are more confident, more responsible, and more eager 
to learn! I am both happy and sad that the Giraffes will graduate this term. I know that they are ready for the 
next step in their education, but we will miss them a lot next school year.  
 
In Term 3 we have a lot of things to look forward to. We have Fire Safety Day, Swimming Fun Day, School Show,  Open 
House, and Graduation. We have some really interesting themes for this Term as well. We have; Transportation and 
Technology in April, Our Solar System in May, Under the Sea in June, and Mega Beasts in July. We have already     
finished Transportation and Technology. We learned a lot on our field trip to the Kids Robotic Learning Center, 
and we even made our own robots in the classroom.  
 
Miss Aimee has joined the International Section and she will be helping the Giraffes in phonics and bicycling times. 
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appreciate you helping the Giraffes and the parents for our last term at SP. Please see the parent contact 
information if you need to get in contact with any of the parents.  
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you have any questions.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Miss Jen 




